
 

 

13th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are glad to be able to offer the clubs below to West Hampstead Primary School pupils from Year 1 to Year 6. 

The Autumn term clubs run for 10 weeks from 20th September 2021 to 2nd December 2021 (no clubs in October 

half term) 

Day  Club Years Time Venue Facilitator Cost  

Monday  Mini Kicks 1 ,2 and 3 3.30-4.30pm Football 
pitch 

Team Kick Start £5 

Monday  Multisport  4, 5 and 6  3.30-4.30pm Cage Ayo £5 

Monday  Art & Crafts 5 and 6 3.30-4.30pm Dining Hall West 
Hampstead 
Community 

£5 

Day  Club Years Time Venue Facilitator Cost  

Tuesday  Boys Football 4, 5 and 6 3.30-4.30pm Football 
pitch 

Ayo and Aston  £5 

Tuesday Gymnastics 1, 2 and 3 3.30-4.30pm Ground 
Floor 

Team Kick Start £5 

Tuesday Art & Crafts  3 and 4 3.30-4.30pm Dining Hall West 
Hampstead 
Community 

£5 

Day  Club Years Time Venue Facilitator Cost  

Wednesday Handball 4, 5 and 6 3.30-4.30pm Cage Team Kick Start £5 

Wednesday Multisport 1, 2 and 3 3.30-4.30pm Football 
pitch 

Ayo and Aston  £5 

       

Day  Club Years Time Venue Facilitator Cost  

Thursday Girls Football 4, 5 and 6 3.30-4.30pm Football 
pitch 

Team Kick Start £5 

Thursday Table Tennis 4, 5 and 6 3.30-4.30pm Top Floor Aston £5 

Thursday Art & Crafts  1 and 2 3.30-4.30pm Dining Hall West 
Hampstead 
Community 

£5 

   

 



 

 

 

 

The clubs are charged at £5 per club per child (so if you have 1 child and apply for 2 clubs this would be £10). 

Whilst we are able to offer these clubs at a heavily subsidised rate this may not be financially sustainable in the 

future. 

To apply for a club please email f.hatipi@westhampstead.camden.sch.uk with the following details: 

Name of child: 

Year/Class: 

Club/day: 

Places are limited so please apply no later than 9am on 17th September. You will receive an email to confirm your 

place and ask for payment using the school online payment system (SCO). Failure to pay for the club will result in 

your child’s removal from the club. 

Pupils attending the clubs will be expected to maintain the high standards of good behaviour at West Hampstead 

Primary. Should children not maintain these standards we reserve the right to withdraw their place.  

 

Regards 

West Hampstead Primary 
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